
ATTENTION ALL UNITE MEMBERS

GENERAL SECRETARY
ELECTION 2021

Unite is holding a ballot to elect your General Secretary who will hold office from 26th August 
2021 to 25th August 2026.

VOTING IN THE ELECTION
Anyone who was a paying member of Unite the Union on 14th April 2021 is eligible to vote.  

This ballot is fully postal. For your vote to count, your voting paper must be returned to the 
Independent Scrutineer, Civica Election Services, in the envelope provided to arrive no later than 
noon on 23rd August 2021.

Candidate Statements and a list of all valid nominations made by branches and workplaces for 
each candidate has been sent with your ballot paper.  They are also published on the election 
website.  

Civica Election Services (CES) have been appointed Independent Scrutineer in accordance with the 
Trade Union and Labour Relations (Consolidation) Act 1992 by the Unite Executive Council, see 
their contact details below.

BALLOT ENQUIRY SERVICE
Members who have not received a ballot paper by 6th August 2021 should 
contact the ballot enquiry service by e-mail: support@cesvotes.com or by 
phone: 0800 783 3856 (0818 333 155 from the Republic of Ireland.
+44300 783 3856 from Gibraltar or overseas).

The Independent Scrutineer can be contacted as follows:

                	 Independent Scrutineer
               	 Civica Election Services (CES)
               	 Independence House
		  33 Clarendon Road
		  London 
		  N8 0NW
			 
(For display on branch, chapel and workplace notice boards. A PDF copy of the notice can be 
downloaded from the Union’s website.)
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